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Tuesday 28th September 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Yesterday morning, we held an assembly to talk to the children about the meaning of 
Harvest, which links to our focus Article for the fortnight.  
 

Article 27 (adequate standard of living)  

Every child has the right to a standard of living that is good enough to 
meet their physical and social needs and support their development. 
Governments must help families who cannot afford to provide this. 
 
 
 

Beaver Road children are advocates for other children and their Rights. Therefore, 
we invite families to contribute to our local food bank on School Lane – Perry’s 
Pantry www.perryspantry.org. Over the next week, with our last day for donations 
being Monday the 4th October, we ask if you are able to, to donate any of the 
following: 
 
 Cereal 

 Soup 

 Pasta 

 Rice 

 Tinned tomatoes/ pasta sauce 

 Lentils, beans and pulses 

 Tinned meat 

 Tinned vegetables 

 Tea/coffee 

http://www.perryspantry.org/


 

 Tinned fruit 

 Biscuits 

 UHT milk 

 Fruit juice 

 Toiletries 

 Hygiene products 

 
The food bank said they are short of everything and can make use of all donations! 
 
Anything brought into school can be given to the class teacher and will be stored in 
the school hall at the Junior School and near to the main entrance at the First 
School. 
 
We would also like to support those families within our own school community who 
would benefit from a hamper of both fresh produce and essentials. Therefore, we 
also invite families to bring in a donation of fresh fruit and vegetables on Monday 4th 
October, which we will use to make up family hampers. If you feel your family would 
benefit from the support of a hamper, please complete the confidential form on 
school spider or speak in confidence to a member of staff and we will contact you 
about how to pick these up. 
 
To continue the celebration of Harvest. The canteen are going to be having a harvest 
day themed day on Friday 1st October. Please see School Grid to make your child’s 
meal choice. Some of the delicious food on offer will be Roast Pork Baps, Pumpkin 
pie and homemade fruit strudel. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and kindness. We will keep you updated on 
how our harvest collections are going on twitter @BeaverRoad_Pri 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 

 
Ruth Byrne 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

https://twitter.com/BeaverRoad_Pri

